Hazel Grove GOLBORNE WA3 3LU

Tel: (01942 747655)

Email:

enquiries@admin.golborneallsaints.wigan.sch.uk

Website:

www.golborneallsaints.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs W Hughes

Attendance % for Last Week

Reception: 94.7%
Y1: 95.7%
Y2: 95.7%
Y3: 94.7 %
Y4: 94.2%
Y5: 98.3%
Y6 90.3%

Well done to Y5 with the highest attendance for

last week.

NEXT WEEK

Monday: Bikeability Week Y6
High Five/Various sports

Y4 Athletics Competition (selected children)

Tuesday: Choir

Wednesday: Valentines Discos

Thursday: Young Voices Various sports

various sports Y2 Science Club (selected Children) Healthy Eating Club

Friday: Times-tables club (selected

(selected children)

Child Protection and Safeguarding Useful Contact Information

If you are concerned about a child or require support please contact;

- Pastoral Support and Safeguarding Lead Mrs S Russell 01942 203905.
- Early Help Hub for Start well Support 09942 486262.
- Wigan Central Duty Team 01942 828300
- Police 0161 8725050.
- If a child is in immediate danger 999.
- Childline 08001111 or send Childline an email or post on the message boards https://childline.org/uk
- NSPCC 0808 8005 000

All Saints Catholic Primary School NEWS!



FRIDAY 8TH FEBRUARY

Y6 RESIDENTIAL TRIP

A reminder that, if you haven't done so already, can you please pay the next instalment of £50 by Friday 15th February.

WaterAid

WATER AID CAKE AND COFFEE AFTERNOON

On Friday 15th February

we shall be having a cake sale in school.

Cakes will cost 10p,20p and 50p; all monies
raised will be donated to the

'Water Aid' Appeal.

We shall also be having a coffee afternoon for parents/carers at 2pm-3pm.

If anyone would like to donate cakes/ biscuits etc. Can you please send them to school on Friday morning.

Many thanks in anticipation of your support.

VALENTINE DISCOS

Valentines Discos are taking place in school on Wednesday 13th February at the following times:

KS1-3.15pm-4.30pm KS2- 4.45pm-6.00pm

K32- 4.45pm—6.00pm

The cost is £3.00 which will include a hot dog, a drink and some sweets.

Raffle tickets for a Valentine Hamper will be sold on the night.

E-SAFETY WEEK

This week in school children have being learning about e-safety. Please see the following website for more information.

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/

Y5 ROBINWOOD MEETING

A reminder that this is taking place on Monday

11th February at 6pm for the parents of children in Y5 who are going to Robinwood this year.

It is important that you attend as useful information will be shared about the details of the trip.

Many thanks.

YOUNG VOICES

Our choir is taking part in the Young Voices Event at the MEN Area on Thursday 14th February. It is a fantastic opportunity for them and we know they will have an amazing time.

SCHOOL CLOSURE

School is being used as a polling station on Thursday 2nd May and will therefore be closed to pupils on this day.

HALF TERM

SCHOOL CLOSES NEXT FRIDAY 15TH FEBRUARY AND RE-OPENS ON MONDAY 25TH FEBRUARY

AWARDS OF THE WEEK!

MANNERS OF THE WEEK WORKER OF THE WEEK

Rec Kian McCue Ella Rowe <u> Y1</u> George Tailor Toby Jones <u>y2</u> Jack Flynn Laurie wells <u>y3</u> George Murphy Timmy Pludowski <u>y4</u> Summer Gerrity Joseph Jones Abigail Dodd McKenzie Myers Katie Bishop Renny Molyneux

NEAT OF THE WEEK

Madison Richardson Hanna Sobiera Ava Whiting Alexandra Lorinc Amy Dumencic Khaya Maninjwa Thomas Latimer & Joshua Wise

VALUE OF THE WEEK

Daisy Gerrity (friendship)
Billy Buxton (friendship)
Brodie Hurst (respect)
Victoria Wozniak (resilience)
Gabrielle Hill (respect)
Katie McClure (happiness)
Paige Wright (respect)